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COVID-19 Updates 

June 23 - As of June 22, one Mt. San Antonio Gardens resident has tested positive 

for COVID-19. This person is being cared for with 24-hour nursing services, under 

full isolation protocols. 

Contact tracing is underway, to identify the resident’s contacts during what we 

believe would have been the incubation time, and appropriate precautionary 

measures are being taken. We currently have had no staff test positive for COVID-

19. 

We are working closely with the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 

(LACDHP) and will continue to do so, following all guidance set forth for privacy, 

patient care, employee safety, and efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19. In 

addition, we continue to follow the guidance provided by the California 

Department of Public Health (CDPH), the federal Centers for Medicare and 

Medicaid Services (CMS) and Centers for Disease Control (CDC).  

We understand that there is a great deal of heightened anticipatory anxiety now 

that we have experienced our first case of COVID-19 in the Gardens community. 

Anxiety and fear are normal reactions to this difficult time. Please know we share 

your concerns as we are all living through this pandemic together.  

Maureen Beith, CEO 

 

 

 


